
Hong Wang 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Office of Commissioner La Rosa 
Monday, January 2, 2023 10:28 AM 
Commissioner Correspondence 
FW: We Can't Afford Higher Rates 

3 
Please place in Docket No. 202ftooo1-EI. 
Thanks. Ana p. t/,!z; 
-----Original Message-----

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/3/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 00028-2023 

From: liz44051962@everyactioncustom.com <liz44051962@everyactioncustom.com> 
Sent: Monday, December 26, 2022 4:56 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa <Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: We Can't Afford Higher Rates 

Dear Mike LaRosa, 

Please help me! My FPL Bill has more than doubled AND I have Balanced Billing and Automatic Withdrawal. 

I live in a single wide mobile home in Broward County 

Last months bill was $354.85 
My current bil l due JAN 17 is 395.89! 

I cannot afford this on my SSDI any longer. 

I do not understand my bill. Please work with the State of Florida to offset these astronomical rates for many 
residents. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Elizabeth Murphy Orlando 
6901 NW 45th Ter Coconut Creek, FL 33073-1926 liz44051962@gmail.com 

1 




